
 

27.02.2025 

 

Good afternoon,  

 

Reading open afternoon is upcoming for Meon Junior School.  

Lower school is Monday 24th March. 

Upper school is Thursday 27th March  

 

There will be a small presentation on the importance of reading in the hall at 2pm, parents will then be 

invited into classrooms from about 2:20pm do a reading based activity with the children.  

Parents will be able to take children home from 2:45pm. Children without parents present must stay 

until 3:10. 

 

Kind regards 

Meon Way Federation  

 


